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Regarding a Korean Media Report Relevant to Hyundai Swiss Savings Bank 

 

 

In regard to Hyundai Swiss Savings Bank, a consolidated subsidiary of SBI Holdings, Inc. (SBIH), it has 

been reported by a media that KRW 376.5 billion (equivalent of approximately JPY 34.5 billion) of loss is 

estimated to be accrued, however this amount is already factored into the consolidated financial results of 

FY2012 of SBIH announced on 9 May 2013, and there is no possibility of additional loss according to this 

matter. Moreover, the possible loss of Hyundai Swiss Savings Bank arising in the future is also conservatively 

factored into the abovementioned SBIH’s financial results of FY2012. 

On the occasion of acquiring Hyundai Swiss Savings Bank, SBIH has closely coordinated with Korea’s 

Financial Services Commission and ongoingly will confer with the authority while taking necessary measures. 
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